Bank of Guam okays fuel loan

Majuro’s fuel crisis appeared to be solved on Wednesday this week as Bank of Guam approved a loan request from the Marshalls Energy Company.


The financing was, until Wednesday, the hold up to getting a new shipment of fuel in to prevent a fuel crisis during January.


According to MEC general manager Billy Roberts, word came through Wednesday that the bank had okayed a loan application that is expected to provide funds adequate for a 12-month supply of fuel for MEC.


The MEC board had earlier approved switching from Mobil to a competing supplier. The board was expected to meet Thursday morning to finalize details of a fuel purchase.


Roberts indicated that now with the financing secured, a fuel shipment could be on island by mid-January, which will insure that MEC does not run out.
